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Santa Clarita Valley Quilt Guild 

  “Promoting the art of quilting through sharing, friendship, education, 
and meaningful service to our community”

 
 

 

PROGRAMS       
 

Wasn't our Quilt Show last month great! All 

the beautiful quilts, what a talented group we 

have! 
 

If you did not find that special thing you 

have been looking for at the vendors at our 

Quilt Show don't despair!  Georgia Plug and 

Shelly Swanland will be at the May meeting 

with "Georgia's Quilt Store for a Day" they 

will also be doing demonstrations. Be 

prepared for a fun night and bring your list 

of "things you would like to try out" but have 

not been able to find. 
 

As you know June is our Block Auction month, 

I have been putting things in a bag, now if I 

can just remember where I put that bag....... 
 

I am still looking for volunteers for a meeting 

night of quilters college; if you would like to 

share that special technique you have refined 

with your guild, please drop me a email, give 

me a call or let me know at the May meeting, 

I am planning on finalizing the list in May. 
 

Big thanks to Gerry Hogan and Ellie Smith, 

they attended "Meet the Teachers" with me 

on April 17th, we met lots of possible 

speakers for 2013 and I am in the process of 

setting up our 2013 speakers schedule. 

PRESIDENT’S MESSAGE   
 

By the time you read this message our Quilt 

Show will be just a memory.  Thanks to 

Paula and all the members of the Quilt 

Show committee for all their hard work.  
  

 It was fun to work on the monsters for the 

show at our last meeting and get the 

programs folded and the baskets done. It 

was a business meeting but we were able to 

get a lot done for the show. 
  

Don't forget that our June meeting is the 

block auction night.  This is only as 

successful as the donations we receive.  

Please bring your donations to the May 

meeting. We do not accept donations on the 

night of the auction. 
  

See you at the May meeting.   

Barbara Montejo 
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PROGRAMS Continued    
 

Your Programs Person 

Eddie Moore 

EkMoore@aol.com    661-270-0630  

 

 

 

BLOCK OF THE MONTH   

     

Cheryl Maylis and Anna Kay Little were 

the winners of the fat quarters for the 

April Block of the Month. Congratulations. 

  

The Block for June is a lovely Kimono. 

This pattern is a little trickier than 

others but is worth the effort. 

 

Starting in June the winner of the BOM 

will get to take the blocks home. We'll 

give this a try for a few months and see if 

we get a good response.  Any questions 

please feel free to give me a call.  

Barbara Montejo 

 

 

 

BLOCK AUCTION     
 

A reminder: it's that time of year when 

we start collecting items for the Block 

Auction.  
 

Please bring in your donations of blocks, 

fabric, and any other quilting related 

items which we can sell at the Block 

Auction to the May meeting. 

 

Thanks!! 

 

 

MEMBERSHIP NEWS     
 

Hi everyone. Just a quick reminder to anyone 

who has not paid their dues for 2012, please 

do so as soon as possible. Any new members 

who are interested in a plastic name tag 

please see Debbie or Rita at the monthly guild 

meeting.  
 

We have new membership directories available 

to members and associates; please pick one up 

at the monthly meeting.  
 

If anyone has patterns or such that they 

would like to donate for the member sign-in 

drawing, please let us know! 
 

Thank You 

Debbie and Rita 

 

MEETING NEWS      
 

The revised schedule for the general meeting 

will be as follows: 
 

6:30 -7:00 Setup and Socializing 

7:00-8:00 Business, Show and Tell, Break 

8:00-9:00 Program and Drawings 

We are making these changes to try and 

insure that the meeting is over at 9:00.   

 

 

 

 

 

http://us.mc393.mail.yahoo.com/mc/compose?to=EkMoore@aol.com
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QUILT SHOW NEWS     
 

Quilt Show Viewers Choice Winners  

Congratulations to everyone who displayed a 

quilt at our show on April 12, 2012... and 

special recognition to these ribbon winners:  
  

LARGE QUILT  

1st place: Megan Null, "Picking up the Pieces"  

2nd place: Carrie Gereb, "Stars for a New 

Day"  

3rd place: Gloriann Meramble, "Baltimore 

Album" 
  

MEDIUM QUILT 

1st place: Marcia Dains, "The 12 Days of 

Christmas 

2nd place: Linda Kerston, "Richards Quilt"  

3rd place:  Mary Kernan Vogeley: "Who Knew 

I'd Like This" 
  

SMALL QUILT  

1st place: Linda Kerston, "Table Runner, 

Jacobean"  

2nd place: Connie Hall, "Purple Mountain 

Majesty" 

3rd place: Mari Johnson, "Sonoran Sunset" 

  

MONSTERS 

1st place: Molly, "Zwinkoo"  

2nd place: Baily, "Mr. Triclops"  

3rd place: Eleanor, "Mr. Bobish"  
  

Thanks to Connie Hall for photographing all 

our quilts and posting them on our Facebook 

page.   If you are not yet a 'member' of our 

Facebook community, please send me an email 

or FB message me!  
  

Thanks to everyone who worked so hard to 

make the day successful.  
 

Paula Fleischer 

 

TREASURY REPORT    
 

Beginning Check 

Balance $6,628.54 

Income  

Comm. Service $180.00 

Membership $535.00 

Quilt Show 2012  

   Vendors $325.00 

Ways & Means $77.00 

  

Expense  

Administration:  

   Rent (March 

Business Meeting) -$16.01 

Comm Service -$180.00 

Newsletter:  

   Print-Postage -$65.10 

Opp Quilt 2012 -$50.00 

Programs  

   Speaker Fees-Travel -$313.66 

   Speaker Meals-Lodge -$18.18 

 

Ending Check Balance $7,102.59 

CD's $7,655.40 

Total $14,757.99 

  

  
 

Scholarships 

One of the perks of membership in the SCVQG is the 

opportunity to apply for up to a $50 scholarship to 

take a Quilt class.  After taking the class, and, 

fulfilling one of the options to return something to 

the guild, you will receive the scholarship money.  For 

all the details please stop at the Scholarship table at 

the guild meeting and pick up an application.  
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COMMUNITY SERVICE Continued 
 

Animal Shelter 

1. You can always make cat pads from 

your junk material 12" x 16 - 18" . 

for the bottoms of the cages.  

 

Conkerr Cancer & Misc Storm related 

Projects  

1. Some of us have been making 

pillowcases for the hospitals for 

cancer patients. This is ongoing and 

again we have the fabric and pattern 

for this project. 

 

Veterans 

1. We also have several things we'll be 

doing for our veterans throughout 

this year. 

 

We also have numerous other ongoing 

projects. If you are interested in helping 

us please let Dana Montague or myself 

know.  

Dana Montague 661-295 -0877 

Helena Woodworth 661-257-2572 

 

 

 

 

COMMUNITY SERVICE    
 

Hi Everyone, 
 

Now that the Quilt Show is over we'll 

need to get going on this year’s projects. 

For those new to the guild (and for those 

who have been with the guild for a while), 

here are some of the major things we do 

and that we currently need help with in 

order to get them done:  
 

Painted Turtle Camp  

1. Small quilts approx. size 36" x 45" 

up to 48" x 57" The boys and girls 

range from 7 to 17 yrs. in age. 

2. Bed Quilts - 60" x 80". Some of 

these are 6 yrs old and looking very 

worn. 

3. Turtle Pillows - They give one of 

these and a small cuddle quilt to 

each child that attends camp. They 

use about 2500 a year. We have 

patterns and kits for these for 

anyone that would like to help us 

with them. 
 

Senior Center 

1. Placemats 13-14" x 18" for the 

homebound in the area. The Center 

delivers approx. 350 Plus meals a 

day. 

2. Shawls (26" x 65" and small quilts 

( lap size) to help keep them warm. 
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************Mini Groups************ 

 Friday Friends *** 

See Caryl Jo or Cherrie Maylis 

 Meets 2nd & 4th Fridays 

 7 p.m. Shadow Hills Presbyterian                                                           

         Church 

 10158 Johanna Ave. Sunland 

S.E.W.U.P.’s 

New meeting location to be announced. 

 Meets Tuesdays at 10 a.m. 

Saturday Quilters *** 

 Mary Beth Will 323-387-2260 

 Meets last Saturday of Month 

            12:30 to 5:30 p.m. at church behind 

 Goodwill. Attendees split $50 fee and 

 share snacks. 

             

Super Star Quilters *** 

 Patti Voyles 259-6198 

 Meets first and third Tuesdays 

 7 p.m., rotating member’s home 

The Tuesday Night Group *** 

 Carle Kouri 661-252-0741 

 21303 Soledad Canyon, Saugus 

 Greenbrier East Mobile Home Park 

Recreation Center 5:45 p.m. 
*** indicates membership is open.  If you want to 

attend a meeting, we recommend calling to be 

sure that nothing has changed since this listing 

 
 
 
 
 

 

HOSPITALITY NEWS     
 

The Quilt Show was last month and we have Store 

for a Day at our May meeting. I don't know about 

you, but I will have spent almost all of my "mad" 

money! Let's all bring snacks and drinks that show 

our creativity on a budget, so we have more money 

to spend on our favorite past time, Quilting! 

 

Food: Q-W 

Drinks: Y-C 

 

Regards, 

The Hospitality Committee 
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Things to Remember: 

 Bring Block of the Month Entry 

 Initial sign-in sheet at the door 

 Wear your name tag  

 Bring Budget conscious creative food or 

drink. Food: Q-W Drinks: Y-C 

 Show and Share quilts 
 Bring Block Swap Project 
 Shopping with Georgia Plug and Shelly 

Swanland 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Santa Clarita Valley Quilt Guild 

P.O. Box 802863 

Santa Clarita, CA 91380-2863 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Check out our website: 

www.scvquiltguild.org  

WOW! See the newsletter online! 

 

This Month’s Calendar: 

May 10, 2012 7:00 PM 

Santa Clarita United Methodist Church 

26640 Bouquet Canyon Road 

Saugus, Ca 

May 17, 2012 – Business Meeting  

6:30 PM Greenhouse Café, Saugus, CA. 
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